Dear Parent,

Happy Holidays!!!
We know that transition to and from holiday breaks are difficult for lots of kiddos! I am asking that we partner together and show your child that we are all a team, whether we are together or apart. I am sending home copy of my favorite things. I am asking that you post it in an area in your home that your student can see multiple times a day; fridge, bedroom door! If you could look at it with your student, read it, and talk about any similarities to you, that will help them know that I will be there waiting for them when they return to school after break. 
I have also sent a blank sheet home for you fill in with your student. Please use any tools you would like; cut out pictures, draw, stickers, etc. Please send them back to school by ________! We will post these posters in a “Very Special Person” space in our classroom. We will be referencing you daily, to help keep you fresh in your child’s mind and alive throughout the day. 
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